
Christmas Performance 2019 and Christmas Market 2019 

On Wednesday 18th December, after many rehearsals, lots of hard work and 

amazing direction from Miss Parkins we performed our Christmas Show ‘Santa 

and the Beanstalk’ to our friends and family.  

To continue our Christmas celebrations, after our Christmas show we had our 

very own Christmas market. We sold many different handmade decorations, 

Christmas treats, bath bombs, photo baubles and fudge. This was a great 

success as we were able to celebrate our Christmas performance with all of our 

family and friends.  

We raised an amazing £198.05 for our school.  

 

 


